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Drugs Policy 

The Management Committee wishes to state that Edgworth Cricket and Recreation Club 
operates a zero tolerance policy to illegal drug use from members and their guests when on 
our premises.  

We are a family club, with a clear responsibility to ensure that all members - young and old - 
are not exposed to illegal behaviour on the club premises or when representing our club. We 
also secure the future of our club by operating it as a business and illegal drug use on the 
premises puts the licenses to run this business, and by extension the club's future, at risk. 

These are risks we are not willing to take. 

Therefore, any member or guest, found, or suspected of, using, carrying or dealing illegal 
drugs on the premises or when representing the club in any activity, will be banned from the 
premises. We will reserve the right to inform the authorities, and / or take legal action to 
enforce such a stance as we seek to preserve the good name and sporting traditions of 
Edgworth Cricket and Recreation Club. 

We hope and trust that neither of these measures will ever be required and that the zero 
tolerance approach is understood by all. 

 

Edgworth Cricket and Recreation Club Management Committee.    

15th October 2019. 


